
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I would like to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year. You are receiving this letter because
you have a child enrolled in a tuition-based program starting in September 2024. The Norwell
Schools work with a company called FACTS Tuition Management. All parents/guardians will be
asked to set up an account with FACTS to pay tuition for Preschool or Kindergarten. If you already
have an account created from a previous school year’s tuition payments, you can continue to use
that account. Several payment options will be made available, however, all payment plans will
require bank account or credit card information for automatic withdrawal. Payment dates are
optional, either the 1st or 15th of the month.

The Kindergarten tuition for the 2024-2025 school year is $3,750. Tuition for the Pre-K (3-year
olds) 3-day-a-week program is $2,700 and the Pre-K (4-year olds) 4-day-a-week program is
$3,510. All payment plans should be selected and agreed upon before July 20th, 2024 for the
August 1st payment and August 3rd for the August 15th payment.

All the information about FACTS, including a link to the registration page, is available on the
Norwell Schools website - www.norwellschools.org

Plan Payment Date(s) 1st/15th One-Time Additional Fee

Full Payment August $5

Two Payments August and January $15

Monthly Payments August - March $50

Please also note that credit cards and debit cards will incur an additional charge of 2.85%.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions in regards to these changes.

Sincerely,

Warren MacCallum M.B.A.
Director of Finance, Operations & Technology
warren.maccallum@norwellschools.org
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